
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To:  All New York Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From:  Underwriting Department    
Date:   July 17, 2018  
Bulletin No.: NY 2018-13 
Subject:  NYSLTA Town Hall Meetings 

The New York State Land Title Association will be holding two Town Hall meetings to discuss the current 
disruption to the Title industry as a result of the volatile regulatory environment and the ongoing 
litigation with the Department of Financial Services.    There is a meeting scheduled in Westchester on 
July 18th at 10 a.m. at the Double Tree by Hilton in Tarrytown.   A second meeting will be held on Long 
Island on July 19th at 10 a.m. at the Omni, 333 Earl Ovington Blvd., in Uniondale.  
 
On July 17th, 2018 registration for the town hall meetings in Westchester and Long Island will be opened 
up to those who are not members of the NYSLTA.    These are issues that impact everyone in the Title 
Industry and if you are able to register we strongly urge you to do so.  
 
The following is a link to the registration page- https://nyslta.site-
ym.com/events/event_list.asp[nyslta.site-ym.com] 
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